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Name: Oliver Caswell 
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Dear Oliver 

 

Freedom of Information Act 2000 – Request for Information 

 

NHS Calderdale CCG’s (CCG) response to your request can be found below: 

I would like to request the following information with regards to primary rebates schemes 

that have been signed by your CCG/ Board in the past 12 months. 

1. Are there any signed for any of the following products, and if so, which ones: 

• Insulins (basal, bolus and premix)  

No  

• GLP-1 (i.e Trulicity)  

No 

• DPP-IV (i.e Januvia or Onglyza)  

No 

• SGLT-2 (I.e Invokana)  

No 

• Growth Hormones (norditropin; omnitrope; Genotropin; humatrope; nutropinAq; 

Saizen)  
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 No 

2. What are the start and finish dates (or ongoing if open ended)?  

  Not applicable 

3. Which rebates are independent? or are they aligned to PrescQIPP?  

  Not applicable 

4. What is the total number of primary rebate schemes (any included) that your CCG/ 

Board has signed?  

 

 7 schemes at present 

 

I trust that this information answers your request.  However, if you are not happy with our 

response or the service you have received in relation to your request and wish to make a 

complaint or request an internal review of our decision you should write to the Chief 

Operating Officer, NHS Calderdale CCG, 2nd Floor, Westgate House, Westgate, Halifax, 

HX1 1PW quoting the reference number above. 

 

If you are not content with the outcome of the complaint or internal review with regards to 

this Freedom of Information request, you have the right to appeal to the Information 

Commissioner under Section 50 of the Freedom of Information Act.  The Information 

Commissioner will not investigate your case unless you have exhausted our complaints 

procedure.  The Information Commissioner can be contacted at:  The Information 

Commissioners Office, Wycliffe House, Water Lane, Wilmslow, Cheshire, SK9 5AF. 

 

Re-Use of Public Sector Information 

 

If you wish to re-use the information you have requested, in whole or in part, please write 

to myself at NHS Calderdale CCG, 2nd Floor, Westgate House, Westgate, Halifax HX1 

1PW quoting the reference number above stating the purpose(s) you wish to re-use the  

information for. You will receive a response within 20 working days of receiving your 

request with any conditions and charges that relate to the re-use of the information.  

These will be determined in line with the Re-use of Public Sector Information Regulations 

2015 (SI 2015 No. 1415). 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Neil Smurthwaite 

Chief Operating Officer 


